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is age-appropriate. Together, these policies and practices are the first step in creating a digital 

environment that offers children safety, privacy, transparency, and fairness by design and 

default. I have attached the submission SRights made to the ICO last year and our 

report Disrupted Childhood, which details the use and impact of persuasive design on children 

and provides evidence of relevance to the CMA's market study. 

We would be happy to meet with you to discuss our findings, and to update you on our work 

with IEEE as it progresses. 

Finally, we are currently completing a paper on Adtech and its impact on children, as well as 

a longer report on children's data in the digital environment. We can share both of these 

documents with you later in the year. 

We look forward to engaging with you over the course of the market study. 

Yours sincerely, 

Poppy Wood 

Head of External Engagement - SRights Foundation 


